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What a month April has been! While most of the province has been halted, Graham 
Construction has implemented best practices to continue the construction of our new 
school.  We want to extend a huge thank-you to Graham for everything they are doing!  

Our new digital sign is up and running! Another step of this process is complete! Please 
contact Mitch if you are interested in a slide on the digital sign! All support is greatly 
appreciated!  

While a lot of our staff have been eagerly learning new platforms to teach students 
remotely they have also been engaging in activities to create the order supply lists for 
areas in the new school such as Home Ec/Servery, Physical Education equipment, Arts 
Education supplies and Science supplies! We want to extend a thank-you to all of our 
staff who helped in many of these areas! We are happy to say that our school will be 
fully stocked and ready for the fall!   

The month of May always presents itself for getting ready for next school year.  The 
staffing process for schools begins as well as we have been busy working on timetables 
and new school handbooks to have our beautiful school run as smooth as possible.   

Please try to connect with us on social media.  Rosthern Community School has a 
Facebook page and we are on Twitter as well.  Two easy ways to stay connected and see 
new updates as they come!   

We hope everyone is staying healthy, happy and safe!  

 

Mr. Mitch Luiten             Mrs. Andrea Foster 

mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca  andrea.foster@spiritsd.ca 

PreK  & Kindergarten Registration 

We are now accepting applications into the Pre-Kindergarten program. There are 16 spots 

available and are determined by educational needs. Deadline for applications is May 22nd.  

If your child will be 5 years old by December 31st, 2020, it’s time for Kindergarten!! 

For online registration forms:  www.spiritsd.ca/registration-2/ 



As you can see our digital sign is up and 

running!! We are still accepting 

sponsorship for our new sign. Businesses 

that sign up for sponsorship will receive 

ongoing recognition in the form of 

advertisement space.  If your business is 

interested in sponsorship please email 

mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca 

DIGITAL SIGN SPONSORSHIP 

We are looking forward to working with the community 

through rentals at Rosthern Community School. Any 

groups interested in renting the space at RCS will need to 

obtain and provide written proof of public liability 

insurance in the amount of $2 million. Once rental 

agreements are complete, groups will be assisted by a 

staff person to obtain access. Please send all inquires to: 

mitch.luiten@spiritsd.ca 

RCS RENTALS 

hope  

 

RHS/RES UPDATE 

We can announce the both the RHS 

& RES  buildings will be demolished 

once RCS is finished with the          

exception of the Community        

Multipurpose Centre (RES gym)  

Top Left: “Discovery Wing” with a view into the small gym 

Top Right: Upstairs Learning Community 

Lower Right: View from the “Imagination Wing” towards the 

large gym (upstairs)  


